MUPY held a conference on microbiological quality control of pharmaceutical
products.

June 10, 2010

The Department of Microbiology, MUPY held the first conference on pharmaceutical microbiology
entitled Microbiological Quality Control of Pharmaceutical Products. This two days conference aims

to promote knowledge sharing and understanding of processes involved in the quality control of
pharmaceutical products in the aspect of microbiology. The arrangement of the conference comprises
of lectures along with hands-on laboratory training. Over 40 delegates from various sectors of

industry and public institute participated in this important and innovative event.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/572



